
Michael Gove,
Secretary of State
C/O Edward Stanislas
Department for Levelling Up, Housing and Communities
Fry Block, South East 2nd Floor
2 Marsham Street
London
SW1P 4DF

Edward.Stanislas@communities.gov.uk

Friday, 16 December 2022

Dear Secretary of State,

Edgware Business Improvement District

Intention to hold a ballot June 8, 2023

I write to you under the BID Regulations (2004) [§3.1.a.iii] as a body one of whose purposes
is to develop a BID. Please accept this letter as being the 84 days notification required of the
intention to request the billing authorities to put the BID proposal to ballot [§ 3(2)].  I am
also sending this to the London Borough of Barnet and Harrow Council, as the relevant
billing authorities who have been involved in these discussions.

The London Borough of Barnet, as the authority with the majority of hereditaments in the
BID has agree to be the Lead authority under the Business Improvement Districts (England)
(Amendment) Regulations 2013 [Schedule 5 §3a]

Name of BID: Edgware Business Improvement District

Name of Billing Authorities: Barnet Council and Harrow Council, with Barnet Council as the
lead authority.

Contact Details:
Professor Christopher Turner
Chief Executive
British BIDs

https://maps.google.com/?q=2+Marsham+Street+%0D%0A+London%0D%0A+%0D%0A+SW1P+4DF&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=2+Marsham+Street+%0D%0A+London%0D%0A+%0D%0A+SW1P+4DF&entry=gmail&source=g
mailto:Edward.Stanislas@communities.gov.uk


1 Woodbridge Road
Ipswich
Suffolk
IP4 2EA

Timeline:
Proposed day of ballot Thursday June 8th, 2023, with
Proposed term BID start date of Friday September 1st, 2023 

If you have any questions, please contact me at the above address. In the meantime, I look
forward to receiving your confirmation that you have been properly notified, as required by
the Regulations.

Yours sincerely,

Christopher Turner
Chief Executive
British BIDs

cc:
Jamie Robinson
Head of Economic Development
London Borough of Barnet
2 Bristol Avenue
Colindale
London
NW9 4EW
Jamie.robinson@barnet.gov.uk

Mark Billington
Director of Inclusive Economy Leisure & Culture
Harrow Council
Civic Centre
Station Road
Harrow
HA1 2XY
Mark.Billington@harrow.gov.uk
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